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22nd December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents or Carers, 

Positive Covid-19 result in school 

I am writing to inform you that I have today been informed that one of our Year 8 students has tested 

positive for Covid-19.  

As required we have contacted the families of all students who sat near this student 48 hours prior to 

him developing symptoms. Those students have been asked to isolate for ten days since the last 

contact which means isolation will continue up to and including Sunday 27th December 2020. I would 

like to thank everyone for the supportive manner in which these telephone calls were received, it was 

clear that the overwhelming response to this difficult news was concern for the student involved. 

Please do inform us of any further positive cases via the school email office@stclementshigh.org.uk 

As I am sure you are aware the latest advice on the virus can be found on the NHS website.  

Thank you to everyone who has responded to yesterday’s letter about Covid-19 mass testing due to 

start in January. If you have not yet had the opportunity to complete the form to tell us whether or not 

you give consent for this test, please do so by accessing the link below: 

https://forms.gle/kN7SDBE8UqcBbpYv6 

It would be really helpful for us to have a response from everyone by 12 noon tomorrow. 

I hope you are all still able to enjoy Christmas, even if in a very different form. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mr N. K. Willingham 

Headteacher 
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